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ONDAY

Mangere Bridge Newsletter

We would like to thank everyone for all the submissions and articles over
the year and a massive thank you goes out to our business advertisers,
its thanks to you this newsletter is possible

We do hope everyone has a great Christmas and an awesome holiday
and we will see you all back at the beginning of February

The Spirit of Christrnas NZ

A little Christmas joy for solo parents in need

We have a goal of helping provide a little bit of Christmas joy to those who find the Christmas
season difficult and financially challenging. While our primary aim is to help solo parents we are
willing to help and family or individuals in need over the holiday season.
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In our first 3 years we have provided Christmas hampers for around 35 families all over WEDNESDAY

Auckland.

We aim to grow and help more families each Christmas.

o

Poverty is a very real situation in New Zealand
We are gratefully accepting donations of non-perishable food and gifts for all ages.
Drop off points:
Mangere Bridge Market

Bizzy Kids, 16 Mahunga, Mangere Bridge THURSDAY

Viangere Bridge Plunket Indoor
Bowling Club

It was good to see such a good turnout for Prizegiving on 12th November. The Noel McDougal
Memorial Shield for attendance points as well as the Aggregate went to Maria Reid , with runner
up lan Price. Stewart Rennie Points Prize for playing in outside and club championships went to
Sue Redfern with the Chris Payne Trophy going to lan Price. The Toft Trophy for most improved FRIDAY
player went to Stefan Henton.

It was also a pleasure to present a cheque to representatives from Mangere Bridge Plunket
Playgroup with the proceeds of our tournaments held during the year.

A special thank you was given to our Treasurer, Nessie Thomson, who in her 90’s does a lot for
the club, especially the collection of sponsorship for our tournaments.

Hope everyone has a great Christmas and Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing bowlers SATURDAY:
and hopefully some new faces back on the mat in February. SUNDAY:
Secretary: Marilyn Ph 09 299 8480
Opening Hours Mangere Bridge Pharmacy Services
Monday - Friday 8am to 6 5 Coronation Road Prescriptions
onday - Friday 8am to 6pm . ot ; ;
Saturday 9am to 3pm Mangere Brldge Mel\(}Ilcgtlortl. Cogp }tlalglcekRey 1ews
Sunday 10am to 2pm . " . " . cdication Unit rackaging
Helping the "Bridge' community for Vitamins
Phone: 09 636 4249 over 5 years! F irst Aid .
Ph/Fax; 09 636‘ 6228 . Pop in and see Justin, Zi, Joanna, Luke, Harmonee, L'Oreal Haircare E,md Skincare
We are in the middle of the village shops . g Cosmetics
Parking in front and behind the Pharmacy and Coreena at YOUR local friendly, family pharmacy. Gifts

WEBTASTIX INTERNET SERVICES - Affordable and Reliable Welb Hosting

w: www.webtastix.net e: shane@webtastix.net




with Kete
village focus

December - well that came around so quickly!

| would like to say a massive thank you to
everyone who attended or participated in the
Santa parade last week, Unfortunately the
weather was not the best but we still had a
fabulous turnout and some amazing floats. It
feels like every year the floats and groups are
getting better. It shows what a great community
we have here in Mangere Bridge. | would like
to Congratulate White Heron and Ambury Farm
who won the best group and best float awards
for this year’s parade.

| would also like thank Four winds, Mangere

Otahuhu local board, Lion foundation and the
Mangere Bridge business association without
your support this event would not be possible.

So many other people to thank like ASB and
fresh choice for helping out with the BBQ
requirements, our event marshals, Mark Swords
for getting the tree lights all fixed for the event
and of course the Maori wardens for their help
on the night.

Thanks again Mangere Bridge for another
fantastic year

| wish you all a Merry and Safe Christmas and
look forward to what we have in store for next
year.

Upcoming events 2017

Food and Wine Festival 5th march
Trolley Derby 2nd April

MB fun run - TBC October

Summer Series Live Music

22nd December V twin and the big singles
12th January - TBC

19th January Ben Deverall

26th January Fred Baker

2nd February John Barton

9th February V twin and the big singles
16th February Johno Heaps

23rd February Max and Tasi Duo

2nd March Ben Deverall

9th March Fred Baker
kind regards

J(alfe ~/4Jamd
Village Manager

Mangere Bridge Progressive Business Association

FOR REAL ESTATE ADVICE CALL BRUCE MANNING

Mangere Bridge

December
Christmas Hours

Mangere Bridge Library will be open for our normal hours on the following days between
Christmas and New Year:

Wednesday 28 December 9am - 5pm
Thursday 29 December 9Qam - 7pm
Friday 30 December 9am - 5pm
Saturday 31 December 10am - 4pm

Opening again on Wednesday 3rd January 9Qam

Kia Maia Te Whai - Dare to Explore
Free summer reading challenges at Auckland Libraries for children 5-13 years
12 December 2016 - 22 January 2017
Sign up from 28 November at Mangere Bridge Library or at www.aucklandlibraries.govt.nz

Successfully complete 4 challenges to be invited to our Finale Party in January!

The Great Summer Read
Auckland Libraries invites you to heat up your reading this summer with 15 fun challenges!

Each challenge you complete gets you an entry into one of our weekly prize draws. Bonus
draws for completing 5 different challenges, and a super bonus draw if you complete all 15.

Win books and book vouchers; passes to Auckland attractions and shows, including a
double pass to Auckland City Limits Music Festival; or one of two Kobo Aura Edition 2
eReaders!

Even if you've just got time to read one book this summer, you could be a winner!

January
Finale Party for Kia Maia Te Whai to be held at Ambury Regional Park

As always, all queries can be addressed to me, Sue Waldmeyer, on 096366797 or susan.
waldmeyer@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Thanks so much for your continued support!

Merry Christmas to you all.

Copy Deadline for February 2017

Deadline for the February Issue is the 22nd January. To ensure that your article makes the
February issue please email your articles to articles@mangerebridge.co.nz. We cannot guarantee
a definite delivery time for the Village Newsletter, however we will do our best to have it delivered

before the advertised upcoming events.

A+ Cuts Limited

Call your local Mangere Bridge Gardner for all your
gardening needs!

v Free Quotes
¥ Competitive Price

¥ Excellent Work
Tree Removal

SUE’S FOR

Hairdressing
Facials, Waxing

Manicures & Pedicures Tree Timming
e 2 Hedges - Trimming and Shaping
9 Lawn Mowing
St Tropez Tanning Section Tidy Up
ttwt Gutter Clearing
or Water Blasting - driveways, patios etc.

Contact
Chris Lockett
66 Kiwi Esplanade, Mangere Bridge
Mobile: 021 259 5516
Home: 636 4929

Walw up g

S 'OL[ Occmion e L‘ .
pect SUE TYLER

Tel: 634 2980, Mob: 021 286 4466,
19 Andes Ave Mangere Bridge

74 978 417 OR 636 7079




Would you like to feel safer
and more confident with your

“+val WHANAU NUIL_

2017

children around water this summer?

Whanau Nui is a fun and interactive fa

mily

programme that teaches essential water safety
skills, for you, your children and whanau,

The parents must be in the
poui with 'the children and

Cost: FREE

WaterSafe

ALICKLAND (M

| OPEN 10AM
NZ CRAFT BEER

DELICIOUS ALL DAY MENU U g

c$mmpla\

D Your local that’s just a hop, sk1p

and a jump from the Bridge.

2 Leonard Isitt Drive, Auckland Airport
(Under the ibis budget)

PHONE 09 215 1220 EMAIL info@szimpla.co.nz

WEB www.szimpla.co.nz

[ www.facebook.com/Szimpla.Gastro.Bar

N
- LATE DAILY N

Mangere

Monday 23 - Friday 27 January 2017
Early childhood lessons for under-fives.,

Please note: these lessons are for children aged & monihs to
4 years only. Parents must be in the water with thedr children.

Tuesday 24 & Thursday 26 January 2017
Lessons for children aged 5-10 years.
Venue:
Moana-Mui-a-Kiwa Pool and Leisure Centre

Waddon Place, Mangere, Auckland
Ph: (09) 275 8979

Registration;

Phone the venue for lesson times and to book your place.

for other locations visit
www.watersafe.org.nz

Your

Business

Do you have a business that you
want to advertise to the Mangere
Bridge Community?

If so this space could be yours!
Contact us for our very reasonable
rates and you could be here in the next
newsletter.

Contact 021 815 184 or
shane@mangerebridge.co.nz

m

Your

Business

Do you have a business that you
want to advertise to the Mangere
Bridge Community?
Contact us for our very reasonable
rates and you could be here in the next
newsletter.

Contact 021 815 184 or
shane@mangerebridge.co.nz

Mitch Owens & Kelly Fan
Your Mangere Bridge Specialists

www.barfoot.co.nz/m.owens

www.barfoot.co.nz/k.fan

qsr

Give us a call today
on 022 037 0100

ALCKLAND PROFESSCNAL PAITERS T

Based in Mangere Bridge,
Interiors, Exteriors, Residential &
Commercial Painting.

Ring Mitch 027 652 8069
(09) 636 3613
appltd@xtra.co.nz

Office
Accounting c%cmccs

Paperwork getting you down?

Let us take the hassle out of doing the books
leaving you free to focus on what you do best!

We offer a complete Accounting Service
- GST, PAYE, FBT

- Payroll

- End of Year Accounts/Tax Returns

Phone now: 09 281 4369 or 021 399 751
You have nothing to lose but stress!

MEMBER

E info@officeaccountingservices.co.nz
W www.officeaccountingservices.co.nz

Barfoot and Thompsons Ltd MREINZ (Licensed Agent REAA 2008)




Recent Book

Mangere Bridge has another resident who recently launched a book. Evie Mahoney has
written a book called "What does the sea sound like?". It is based on her experience as a

CODA, a Child of Deaf Adults. Citizens Advice Bureau 275 6885
Mangere Bridge Post office 636 9645

The book was launched at the Auckland Deaf Society with the help of a sign language Village Management Office 634 4250
interpreter for the Deaf. Evie spoke about her family of six hearing children raised by Emergencies 111
profoundly deaf parents in Auckland. The book is about her deaf culture, the importance of Mangere Bridge Community Information Services
communication and the valuable significance of learning NZ sign language. She was inspired ~ Village Newsletter 021 815 184
by her parents with their perception of the hearing world which differed from their hearin Mangere Bridge Website 021815 184
y. P > P ) P . . g€ g€ Articles articles@mangerebridge.co.nz
children, and is proud to write about their achievements. Advertising shane@mangerebridge.co.nz

Other newsletter@mangerebridge.co.nz

Brierly

"What does the sea sound like?" can be purchased from the author at 40 Kiwi Esplanade, for
$30.00 by phone 636 0713 or email Eviemahoney@hotmail.com.

Plumbing and Gas Services Ltd

* Plumbing ¢ Drainage * Gas Fitting
* Renovations ¢ Local Friendly Service

Even the dreaded blocked toilet or
leaking roof is no problem
"Big enough to do anything, small
enough to care"

Phone 622 0446
Mobile 021 872 487
Muir Avenue, Mangere Bridge

Book Chatl

2nd Tuesday every month
10:30am

]
Our monthly book club
meets to discuss what
they’ve been reading -

good or bad. Please join us — FOUNDRY —
for a cup of tea or coffee

: and some lively discussion!

‘ : Sophisticated, umque and

Opening Hours /

Mondays 9am-5pm sf// (s/ websites

Tuesdays 9am-5pm

Wednesdays 9am-5pm
Thursday 9am-7pm e: robine@pixelfoundry.nz or
Fridays 9am-5pm
Saturdays 10am-4pm
Sundays 9am-1pm

Mangere
Bridge

Cards of Mangere Bridge scenes by local artist

can be purchased at the Mangere Bridge
Pharmacy.

www.pixelfoundry.nz

bctﬂ 0 ic Webtastix

Internet Services

t'ee ° Website Hosting
REGISTERED P 'u n I n g . \ﬁ'.()m $20/month

Email Hosting

MASTER F f | j}'r)m $5/month
or pro essiona
ELECTBICIANS, work by your VolP Phone Lines
nstallations cpairs ocal arboris rom $20/month
All Installations, Repairs, local arborist from$

Rewiring on Mountain Rd Do you already have an existing website?
. Webtastix can migrate your website to our

Free Installation Quotes Pe:)ezflf"fgg o149 hosting usually at no cost!

M:
PH 636 5031 Contact Shane Langley

T. 2750077 shane@webtastix.net or visit
www.webtastix.net

WEBTASTIX INTERNET SERVICES - Affordable and Reliable Welb Hosting

w: www.webtastix.net e: shane@webtastix.net




